. 350 West Java Drive
L' REMEL Sunnyvale, CA. 94089

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

2/28/2003

Dear Examiner:

| am writing to this letter to advise you that the end user dictates the filter or other device given
enough margin to accommodate the typical loss between REMEC’s model DPA4040G amplifier
and the other unit which controlled by the end user, and there is no different than running with
lower output.

Thank you for your attention. Please let the undersigned know if the Commission disagrees
with our position or requires further justification.

Slncerely,

/

Mandel Berenberg,
Sr. Quality Manager
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